
 

 

 

 

Parker and Healey Street Update 
June 2017 

 

Dear Resident, 

Attached please find a copy of the plans for the roadway and sidewalk work on Parker Street 

and Healey Street.  In addition to sidewalk and roadway reconstruction, the project includes 

traffic calming elements to reduce vehicle speeds and enhance safety for pedestrians. 

As mentioned at the community meetings, the main goal of the project is to create an 

accessible route for all users of the street. The plan includes new crosswalks on Parker Street 

at Buckingham Street and Concord Avenue, Healey Street at Buckingham Street and a raised 

intersection at Parker and Healey Streets.  Also new tress will be planted where possible based 

on the recommendations from the city arborist. The plan was developed through a community 

process taking into consideration the input of the residents. 

Parker Street and Healy Street are part of a construction package that is scheduled to be ready 

for construction bid by June 2017; construction is expected to start late summer/fall 2017. We 

will forward a construction schedule when a contractor is selected. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, thank you for your participation in the 

community process, 

Sincerely, 

Juan P. Avendano 

Traffic Calming Project Manager 

Cambridge Community Development Department 

javendano@cambridgema.gov  
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